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Notice of Intent (NOI) 
DE-FOA-0002955 

 
This is a Notice of Intent to Issue Funding Opportunity Announcement (FOA) No. DE-
FOA-0002956 entitled “Advancing Technology Development for Securing a Domestic 
Supply of Critical Minerals and Materials (CMM)”. 

 
The full text of NOI DE-FOA-0002955 can be obtained at: 
 
https://netl-exchange.energy.gov/ 
 
Please be sure to go to the NETL Funding Opportunity Exchange and read the entire NOI 
document. 

 
DISCLAIMER:  This “Notice of Intent” is for informational purposes only; the Department 
of Energy is not seeking comments on the information in this notice. 
 


